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November 21, 2023, City Council Meeting 

The City Council will consider the following at their November 21 meeting: 

• Adoption of an ordinance regarding vacant buildings and monitoring fees  
• Adoption of an ordinance that will allow any student in certain trustee areas of the River Delta 

Unified School District to be eligible for a youth commissioner position 
• Authorization of a $20,000 expenditure for a fireworks display  
• Approval of a Memorandum of Agreement with Solano County for Animal Control Services 
• Approval of a Joint Exercise of Powers Agreement for the Provision of Emergency Ambulance 

Services. 

For more information on these and other items, or to view the recording of the meeting, follow this link: 
Meeting Agenda, Attachments, Minutes & Video | Rio Vista California (riovistacity.com) 

Fire Chief Interviews 

Fire Chief interviews were held on November 14th. The City is still accepting applications until the position 
is filled. 

Police Department Interviews 

Police Department interviews were held for a police officer and sergeant position. Sgt. Haley is moving on 
to another assignment within the Sheriff’s Department. Please join me in thanking Sgt. Haley for his 
service to Rio Vista. It is much appreciated! 

https://www.riovistacity.com/citycouncil/page/meeting-agenda-attachments-minutes-video
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Public Works Luncheon 

I attended a Public Works Luncheon and served the employees a root beer float. I am very grateful for the 
hard work and dedication of the Public Works Crew. 

Airport Appeal Hearing 

I conducted an Airport Appeal Hearing on November 7th and upheld the 3-year revocation of an applicant 
from the hangar and tie down waiting list for failure to pay tie down fees.  

Menorah Lighting 

Chief Mazer and I met with Rabbi Chaim Zaklos regarding a Menorah lighting event in Rio Vista. More 
information will be provided as details are finalized. 

Thanksgiving 

In light of the upcoming holiday, there will not be a weekly update next week. Enjoy your family and 
friends this Thanksgiving holiday! 
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